
 

 

 

 December 14, 2020  

 

RE: Foot Care Provisioning/Services Charges—New Effective February 1, 2021 

  

SFMH is dedicated to ensuring access to services especially for high risk individuals. We 

are very proud to be providing nursing lead podiatry services to clients at Valley Manor 

and in the communities of Barry’s Bay and Killaloe. .  

 

In response to an in-depth review and in order to continue to address the growing needs 

of our community we have made the decision to increase the per session cost for both 

new admissions (initial assessment and treatment) and for follow-up treatments. This will 

allow SFMH to sustain these services long term in response to growing volumes and 

needs.  

 

The new/revised rates effective February 1, 2021 are $45.00 for new clients and $35.00 

for subsequent/follow-up sessions.  

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

Sincerely,  

 


